
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – February 28, 2020 

 
Annual Student Survey​|Students, we want to gather your feedback. Today during third period, we will be 
administering the Annual Wake County Public School System Student Survey to all of our students. This is 
an online survey and the link will be posted on the East Wake homepage during third period today. All 
students should take a few minutes to complete this survey during their third period class today if they 
haven’t already completed it this year. Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
Yearbook Applications​|Do you want to be on the yearbook staff? Yearbook Applications are currently 
available. See Ms. Anderson in room 159 or go by student services. 
 
UNC Family Medicine Summer Academy​|Any student interested in the medical field of nursing, 
physician assistant, or doctor and 18 years of age or will be by July 12th, UNC has a free Medicine Summer 
Academy in July. For more information on how to apply, please see Mrs. Sanders in rm 247 or Mrs. Bulgin 
in rm 244 
 
Xtreme Beginnings for Seniors​|If you are senior looking for long-term career opportunities right after 
graduation, please see Mrs. Coble about attending Xtreme Beginnings Job Fair at the McKimmon Center 
in Raleigh. Seniors will have the opportunity to bring resumes and network with potential employers. For a 
permission form, please see Mrs. Coble asap in Room 2223 or email her at kcoble@wcpss.net. This is a 
GREAT opportunity! 
 
NC State Air Force ROTC Shadow Day​|Juniors and Seniors, if you are interested in the military and 
NC State, consider participating in Job Shadowing Day with an NC State Air Force Cadet on March 25th 
from 8-4. For more information, please see Mrs. Coble in 2223 or email her at kcoble@wcpss.net. Slots are 
limited to 35 students. 
 
Registration of Classes for 2020-2021​|Students: It’s time to register for classes for the 2020/2021 school 
year. You received information on registration from your 2nd period teacher last week. Be sure to take it 
home to discuss with your parents and select classes for next year. Your parents should sign the form. Be 
sure to bring it back to school to give to your counselor during your appointment. You must have a 
completed registration form of all the classes that you plan to take when you come to the Media Center to 
register. The date and time of your appointment will be on the registration form. Please see your school 
counselor should you have any questions. 
 
 
 


